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Family Care 
RFP for MCOs 

Vendor Questions & Answers 
 
 

Answers to vendor questions were posted on 4/27/17 regarding the RFP for Managed 
Care Organizations who wish to operate under Family Care in Dane County beginning in 
2018. The material may be accessed through the following link: 
 
https://vendornet.wi.gov/Bid.aspx?Id=3c36225f-e40f-e711-80f9-c651048834ab 
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